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Top Stories 

Sen. Villanueva: RCTQ’s research work
instrumental in legislative reform efforts on
teacher education

Senator Joel Villanueva—chair of the Senate Committee on Higher, and Technical and
Vocational Education—spoke as guest speaker at the Philippine Normal University
annual convocation on 27 January 2021 where he commended the PNU’s role in the
history of Philippine education, and lauded RCTQ’s contribution in introducing
education reforms in the country. Read More & Share

TEC reform bills to ultimately benefit learners –
Sen. Gatchalian

https://www.rctq.ph/?p=2206
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After a series of Senate public hearings last year on the draft bills that seek to amend
RA 7784—the law that created the Teacher Education Council (TEC) in 1994—three
Senate committees jointly held three Technical Working Group (TWG) meetings in
January 2021 to deliberate the details of the proposed legislation with concerned
agencies and stakeholders. Read More & Share

RCTQ participates in Senate TWG meetings for
SB 1887 & SB 1893

The RCTQ director joined the Philippine Normal University (PNU) officials in
participating in the three Technical Working Group (TWG) meetings in the Senate held
in January 2021 that aimed to consolidate and polish two Senate bills that seek to
strengthen the Teacher Education Council (TEC). Read More & Share 

DepEd NCR assisted by RCTQ Director on
PPSS orientation

RCTQ Director Dr. Gina Gonong was the main speaker at the DepEd National Capital
Region-Regional Orientation on the Philippine Professional Standards for Supervisors
(PPSS) attended by more than a hundred supervisors from the regional office and 16
schools divisions in NCR on 26 January 2021. Read More & Share

More FGD participants enrich mapping study
on TEIs serving BARMM

https://www.rctq.ph/?p=2250
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=2210
https://www.rctq.ph/?p=2214
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The RCTQ-SiMERR research team for the Mapping Study of Teacher Education
Institutions (TEIs) serving the Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao
(BARMM) engaged a total of 30 more teachers from the divisions of Maguindanao 1,
Lamitan and Basilan as respondents in focus group discussions for the month of
January 2021. Read More & Share 
 

More Stories
DepEd issues guidelines on
RPMS responsive to
pandemic
 
With technical assistance from
RCTQ, the Department of
Education has issued
guidelines for implementing
the Results-based
Performance Management
System (RPMS) for SY 2020-

2021 in the context of local conditions on teaching and learning, and consistent with
COVID-19 guidelines and regulations. Read & Share
 

How RCTQ extended
various technical assistance
on NEAP transformation:
2020 Highlights  
 
RCTQ continued to support
the implementation of the
National Educators Academy
of the Philippines (NEAP)
Transformation with diverse
technical assistance across

various areas of the Academy’s reforms. Read & Share
 

RCTQ News Tracker
 

Tracking how RCTQ’s work was mentioned in the media or other websites during the
month of January 2021:

DepEd provides wider access to NEAP programs, courses for teachers (DepEd,
4 January 2021)

Did you miss the previous editions of RCTQ Updates? Access them here.
 
Send feedback or queries to communications@rctq.ph.
  
The Philippine National Research Center for Teacher Quality (RCTQ) is a partnership
between the Philippine Normal University and the University of New England Australia-
SiMERR National Research Centre, and is supported by the Australian Government.
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